
 
I am passionate to work for the interests of the end-users (especially from APRALO 
region) within the remit of iCANN, and have a strong interest in policy matters. In the 
past two years as an ALAC member selected by Nomcom, I have been playing my role 
to represent the end-user perspective on issues related to ICANN in policy matters, and 
I would like to continue doing that. I have also been playing my part in the Capacity 
Building, and O/E matters. I have learnt a lot in the past two years as an ALAC member 
and I believe I can be more productive if I take this role.  
 
Regards, 
Naveed - 
 


